Dear Sixth Grade Families:

During this school year, your children will be creating a variety of
projects related to the subjects that we are studying in the classroom.

Each year, instead of asking our families to help provide supplies, we ask
for $20 per student. The money will provide your student with all the

supplies required for classes over the school year.

If the $20 is a financial burden on your family, we ask that you send in
what you can afford, and we will cover the remainder-.

Please submit cash in a sealed envelope with following label:
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Thank you and we are looking forward to a wonderful school year!

The Sixth 6rade Team



